GHS Announcements
Monday, April 24, 2017
MISC
2017 GHS Color Guard Information:  The Grinnell High School Marching Band will be holding tryouts for the 2017 Color Guard.  Practices for the tryouts will be held before school Tuesday, April 25th through Friday, April 28th.  Tryouts will be held on Saturday, April 29th at 8:00 a.m.  Please email Mr. Dressler @ levi.dressler@grinnell-k12.org to let him know of your intent to audition.  Please meet in the Grinnell High School Band Room at 6:50 a.m. starting April 25th for the practice sessions.  All current 9th through 11th grade students are eligible to audition.  Anyone needing more information about the 2017 Color Guard is asked to see or email Mr. Dressler for more information.

ATHLETICS

~ Boys Golf @ Gateway Golf Course in Monroe - 1:00. Bus leaves at 11:30. Please dismiss Team at 11:15. 
~ Girls Tennis - HOME @ 4:15.
~ Boys Tennis @ Joel Tonda Tennis Courts in Knoxville - 4:15. Bus leaves at 2:45. Dismiss Team at 2:30. 
Congrats to the following Girls T&F members for qualifying for the Drake Relays:

Sienna Durr - Long Jump (4/27/17 @ 5 PM)

Sienna Durr - 100 Hurdles (4/28/17 @ 8 AM)

Kylee Neighbors - High Jump (4/28/17 @ 9:45 AM)

The boys’ tennis team finished in 3rd place at the Pella invitational on Saturday.
Get your teams together, and try not to get hit...FCA is putting on another dodgeball tournament on May 10th in the Kriegel Gym starting at 7:00 P.M.!!!  If you are interested in competing in the tournament your team will need exactly six people, and $3.00 from all six players on the team must be turned into JP Dugas.  If you have any questions about the tournament please email JP at: dugasjea@grinnell-k12.org.
COUNSELING OFFICE

​The Horatio Alger National Career and Technical Scholarship Program is now accepting applicants who demonstrate financial need, and are enrolling in a career or technical degree program for the Fall of 2017. Apply online at application.horatioalger.org.  Priority deadline is June 15, 2017.

CLUBS/ACTIVITIES

Did you know that 3 out of 2 people have trouble with fractions? Whether or not you're one of those people, come to Math Club this week to learn how to use the esoteric programming  language FracTran! We meet Mondays after school in Mr. Baker's room. Contact Molly Skouson at skousonm@grinnell.edu for more information.
The Outdoor Adventure Program is sponsoring a zip line / camping / climbing weekend on April 28-30.  Cost is only $10.00.  If you are interested, please stop by Ms. Meyer’s room to sign up and pick up necessary forms.  We will leave Friday, April 28th at 5:00 pm and return Sunday afternoon by 4:00 pm.  The zip line adventure is a two-hour tour while we also will explore Backbone State park by hiking, climbing and caving.  Any questions, please contact Ms. Meyer.  Deadline is Wednesday, April 26th and there is only room for 15 participants.
